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16 January 2025 

City of Melton to welcome close to 1,000 new citizens 

Melton City Council will host three citizenship ceremonies leading up to and on Australia Day 
this year to welcome the City’s newest Australian citizens. 

Nearly 1,000 residents will officially become Australian citizens during the ceremonies to be 
held at Cobblebank Indoor Stadium (Stadium Drive, Cobblebank), on Friday 24 January and 
Australia Day, Sunday 26 January.  

The Australia Day event will also include a range of community activities following the 
ceremony including a BBQ, face painting, craft activities and the chance to pat dingos and 
meet some native reptiles. All activities are free and open to the community to attend. 

Citizenship ceremonies:  

• Friday 24 January, 11am  

• Friday 24 January, 3pm 

• Sunday 26 January, 10:30am (the community activities will run from 11am-12:30pm) 

For information, visit melton.vic.gov.au/australiaday  

Quotes attributable to City of Melton Mayor Cr Steve Abboushi: 

“Australia Day is a time to celebrate the people who make the country we are blessed to call 
home so special.’’ 

“It’s great to see so many conferees being sworn in this year in the City of Melton and reflects 
the amazing diversity of our wonderful City.” 

“I’m looking forward to congratulating our new citizens and coming together to enjoy the 
community spirit that makes our City so special.” 

ENDS 

Melton City Council media enquiries (not for publication): Catherine Chapman – 

Communications Coordinator on 0427 595 552. 
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